
 

 

14 January 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Year 5 Swimming – Miss Welsh 
 
All children in Miss Welsh’s Year 5 class will be going swimming at Guinea Gap each afternoon for one week 
beginning Monday 20 January 2020.  All children will need suitable swimwear and a towel every day. 
 
Boys 
All boys must have swimming trunks.  The swimming instructors will prevent children from entering the pool if 
they do not have the correct swimwear. 
 
 
 
 
Girls 
All girls must wear one piece swim suits which fully cover the stomach area.  The pool instructors will prevent 
girls from swimming if they do not have the correct swimwear. 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Please log on to your ParentPay account to give permission for your child to attend 
swimming no later than 12 noon on Friday 17 January 2020. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding swimming, please speak to Miss Welsh. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 

          


